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Welcome New STA Families:

July 13, 2021

We are so excited to have you join our St. Therese family! At any time if you have any
qguestions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to me. We are here to help
make this a smooth transition!

COVID has provided our "New Families" with a different way to apply to our school. We
were unable to give tours, meet families, and had to rely on Zoom to show off our
school. We would like to host a "Donuts and Details", an introduction to life at St.
Therese. This event is for parents only, the kiddos can enjoy their last few days of
summer. It will be held, Friday, July 30th from 8am -9am in the Bahan Center. We
are looking forward to finally meeting everyone!

On Tuesday, August 3rd at 12:30pm our New High School Students (without parents)
will meet with the Seniors to get an overview of our high school. They will then join our
"Open House for All New Students” (with parents) between 1-3pm. This will give our
new students an opportunity to see their classroom, meet their teachers and drop off
school supplies.

FYI... The schedule for the first day of school is on the website.
(https://sttheresenola.org/21-22-school-year-- ) will start to receive information weekly
regarding the beginning of the school year.

We are so excited to get the 2021-2022 school year started. Please remember we are
here for you!

Blessings,
Shannon Bland
Head of School
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